NEWFOUNDLAND:
A FORTIS COMPANY

August 16, 2023

Board of Commissioners
of Public Utilities

P.O. Box 21040

120 Torbay Road

St. John’s, NL Al1A 5B2

Attention: G. Cheryl Blundon
Director of Corporate Services
and Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Blundon:

Re: Newfoundland Power’s 2024 Capital Budget Application
RFI Response Extension Request

Due to the volume of Requests for Information filed in relation to the above-noted Application,
Newfoundland Power requests that the scheduled date for filing its responses be extended to
Thursday, August 31, 2023.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Yours truIy,
7, 7

Gl —

Dominic FoleyZ
Legal Counsel

cc. Shirley Walsh Dennis Browne, K.C.
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro -Browne Fitzgerald Morgan & Avis
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